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To finish off our look back at some of our projects over the past 25 years, we are
going to the east coast to highlight some of our jobs in Carteret, Craven, and New
Hanover, and Brunswick Counties.

MC394 was a Balfour Beatty project that
Pete Boelte worked on. This project was a
part of the huge Military Cutoff Road
Extension in New Hanover.



MC420 and MC421 were/are also with Balfour Beatty in Havelock and James City,
respectively. MC421 is still ongoing, ad MCC is contracted to build on the next phase of it in
the upcoming job, MC448




MC431 is also still ongoing, and was the site of MCC's first relief effort project this year in
Southport.







PERSONNEL

BIRTHDAYS

12/2 - JOSHUA LYONS

12/10 - JESUS CORTES-ARMENTA
12/17 - ALBERTO VIDAL SANTIAGO
12/26 - DAVID FRAZER

12/28 - MICHAEL DAVIS

12/28 - OMAR GRANDE ANTUNEZ
12/28 - SHERRI MORGAN

ANNIVERSARIES

JEFFREY BEAM - 6 YEARS
DAVID ALANIZ - 3 YEARS
PATRICK POTICHER - 1 YEAR




MERRY CHRISTMAS

We hope everyone had a great time at our annual Christmas Party! Enjoy your hard hat
caddies, and be on the lookout for a little extra something in the mail soon.
Merry Christmas!
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GOFUNDME

www.gofundme.com/f/assist-ernesto-with-anjels-final-journey

It is with heavy hearts that we share the tragic loss
of Anjel Flores, who passed away on Friday,
December 6th, due to complications from a kidney
infection. Anjel was a beloved member of his
community, and his son, Ernesto, is a valued
member of the Mountain Creek Contractors
family.

In this difficult time, Ernesto and his family are
facing the financial burden of transporting Anjel's
body from Kentucky to Mexico for a proper burial,

which will cost $8,000. We are asking for your

support to help cover these expenses.

Any amount you can contribute will provide much-
needed relief to Ernesto and his family during this
challenging time. Thank you for your kindness and
generosity—your support means the world to
them.



https://www.gofundme.com/f/assist-ernesto-with-anjels-final-journey

